
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

11th March 2022 

 

After school stall for Recycling, Re-use and Second-Hand School Uniform 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

The Newhaven Green Centre (NGC) and the Newhaven Uniform Bank will be running 

a stall together after school next Tuesday 15th March 3.10-3.40. 

 

NGC will be running a ‘freegle table’, where you can leave things you no longer want 

but may be of use to someone else (like old books with a torn cover, unwanted 

shampoo bottles) and take other people's unwanted things for free. 

 

We will also be collecting things for recycling that the council don't take like corks, 

broken toys, plastics and rags (clothes beyond repair) - providing they're clean and 

dry. 

 

We are also working towards starting a 'sharing library' - something like a normal library, 

but where you can borrow useful household items like catering or camping equipment 

rather than buying it. We'd love to hear any ideas you have for useful items you would 

like the library to stock. 

 

For this stall NGC is teaming up with Newhaven Uniform Bank. The Uniform Bank is a 

locally organised group who accept donations of quality, outgrown school uniforms 

(for all schools in Newhaven) and make it available to parents for free. They will have a 

limited selection of donated school uniform with them at the stall, and if you have any 

specific requests then please place orders with them by 7pm on Monday 28th Feb and 

they will try to accommodate you. Specially requested items will be available for 

collection from school reception from Tuesday 3pm. https://forms.office.com/ 

 

We looking forward to seeing you there! 

       

                                                                 
 
 

Denton C.P. School 

Newsletter 
www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Better Never Stops 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8-cOJYC-q0qOuI8NMv8lzKb1gP9YeYVEu1vPAkeTGh5UNE1MNEU5TDU0STlXMjlYT0NFSDRPRkRCWC4u
http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

